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STORM DRAINAGE AND SUMP PUMP INSPECTION APPLICATION 

 
Applicant’s Name:  ___________________________________ 
 
Property Address: ___________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ___________________________________ 
 

Please check one: Buyer  □  Seller  □ 
Is there a basement in the house?   ______________ 
Is there a sump pump in house?      ______________ 
Do you have a bubbler system?      ______________ 
 
Q: Why do I need an inspection?  
A: The Village of Sloan is under an Order on Consent from the New York State DEC. The Order 
mandates the Village to reduce Sanitary Sewer Overflows that occur during heavy rains and snowmelt. 
One method is for the Village to verify that all storm water is draining appropriately into the storm 
system and that all sanitary drains into the sanitary system.  
Q: What does the inspection involve? 
A: The Code Official will verify that your sump pump and gutters/downspouts drain directly onto your 
lawn or into a verifiable bubbler system. All downspouts should be directed away from your foundation 
but NOT onto a neighboring property. All storm water discharge should be onto a permeable area and not 
a driveway/walkway/sidewalk, which may freeze in the winter resulting in a safety hazard.   
 
Signature: ___________________________________ 
 
Date:  ___________________________________ 
 

************************************************************ 
For Office Use 
Application Received ______________  Fee Received ($25.00)  ______________ 
 
Inspection Date ___________________  Approved _______   Denied ________ 
 
Notes:______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Code Official ____________________________________ Date ___________                                              08/19 

 

 

 


